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August 21, 2024  
 
 
To representatives from Climate Action Network Canada, David Suzuki Foundation, Environmental 
Defence Canada, Oil Change International, Sierra Club BC, Stand.Earth and Wilderness Committee: 
 
 
We would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated August 1, 2024 related to Export 
Development Canada’s support to the CedarLNG project and the Coastal GasLink pipeline. 
 
As many organizations in Canada and around the world, EDC is actively managing the complexity of 
translating the global energy transition into practice. 
 
For more details on our efforts in this regard, we encourage you to refer to our most recent Integrated 
Annual Report and our most recent climate-related disclosure, as well as other response letters related 
to CedarLNG and Coastal GasLink posted on our transparency and disclosure page.  
 
We will continue to actively contribute to Canada’s efforts towards a transition to a lower carbon future, 
will remain engaged at international climate fora, and will continue to support and align with the 
Government of Canada as it develops its policy framework. 
 
Thank you again for raising your concerns and sharing your perspectives. 
 
Sincerely,  
  

 
 
Mairead Lavery 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 
 

c.c.  Hon. Chrystia Freeland, Deputy Prime Minister & Minister of Finance 
Hon. Jonathan Wilkinson, Minister of Natural Resources  
Hon. Steven Guilbeault, Minister of Environment and Climate Change  
Hon. François-Philippe Champagne, Minister of Innovation, Science and Industry 

https://www.edc.ca/en/about-us/corporate/corporate-reports/2023-annual-report.html
https://www.edc.ca/en/about-us/corporate/corporate-reports/2023-annual-report.html
https://www.edc.ca/content/dam/edc/en/corporate/corporate-reports/annual-reports/edc-2023-climate-related-disclosure.pdf
https://www.edc.ca/en/about-us/corporate/disclosure/public-queries.html

